
 

 

GUMC Preschool COVID-19 Safety  

Protocols for our 2020 Class 

 

Classes in our building will have limited activities during the school day and 

no more than 30 students will be present during school hours; we are       

enrolling no more than 30 students 

 

To ensure proper social distancing, class size will be limited to 12 students 

per class, and classes will be staggered  

 

Teachers and other adults present are required to wear a mask on premises 

(for students, we know it would be difficult)        

  

Play objects (toys) will be divided into 2 groups so that a “clean” set of     

objects can be quickly replaced by disinfected ones for the next class; all 

objects and surfaces to be disinfected after use 

 

Proper handwashing & sanitizing will be stressed, and students also will be 

instructed as to how to wipe down and sanitize equipment after each use 

 

Students will be required to provide some supplies of their own to avoid 

sharing. A detailed list will be provided, but will include such non-

disposable items as markers, safety scissors, crayons, and pencils 

 

Due to government restrictions and recommendations, these protocols could 

change at any time; we will always follow all applicable governmental rules 

and recommendations   

 

I appreciate your understanding and cooperation in our quest for safety for    

everyone. Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Bob Whitson, Preschool Board Chairperson 

July 23, 2020  

  


